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 Latest in a series of posts on the Spanish Flu  

For perspective on our current coronavirus situation, we are following 
the entrance of the 1918 Spanish Influenza, that paragon of pandemics, 
into the minds and bodies of Lehigh Valley residents who got their news 
through the Morning Call (the files of the Bethlehem Globe are closed to 
us at the moment). 

Think what our current social media could do with this. 

 

Morning Call, September 20, 1918 
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